February 22, 1982

Cottton Petrolewn Corporation
717 17th Street, Suite 2200
Denver, Colorado 80202

Gentlemen:

Enclcsed is your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) well go. 137
Apache, KWkSwh sec. 9, T. 24 N., R. 4 ¥W., Rio arriba County, Rew Mexico,
lease Jicarilla Contract 127. The subject APD is hereby rescinded and

returned due to drilling operations not being commenced within one year
of the approval date.

You are required to request surface rehabilitation instructions from
this office if construction activities occurred en the referenced érill
site.

Sincerely yours,

M. coczar~

f;\ James F. Sims
District 0Oil and Gats Supervisor

Enclosure

cc: SCR MS-410
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